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DATE:    November 9, 2020 

TO:   Esquimalt Mayor & Council 

FROM:  Chief Cst. Del Manak 

SUBJECT: Quarter Three Report 

 
 
VicPD is pleased to share our online Quarter Three Report.  This link will go live for public 
viewing once we have shared it with both Councils which will be by November 12, 2020. 
 
https://vicpd.ca/report-card/2020-q3/ 
 
Previous VicPD Quarterly Reports are available on our website at www.vicpd.ca and are built 
from the Community Safety Report Card. The Community Safety Report Card includes updated 
performance metrics and more relevant data on which our business decisions are made and is 
in keeping with the Framework Agreement.    
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